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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

DO NOT allow the expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge! Please do not allow the building of any kind to happen
to THE BOB MARSHALL WILDERNESS AREA! How can you even ponder this?

This is just another act of greed and selfishness.
Please read the attached letter. | apologize for my poor writing. As a life-long Montanan, | am outraged.

Patricia Peragine
310/321-8990



